
 
If there are any town related topics that you would like to hear more about in the newsletter, please give us a call or drop us an 

         email (moeser@townofelizabeth.org) and let us know! Feel free to give us your observations and comments. 
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COLORADO ELIZABETH 

SUPPORT SMALL BUSINESS IN ELIZABETH 
 
Small Business Saturday is November 27th. 
Come to Elizabeth to kick-off the holiday season! 
Shop and dine at your local businesses with 
family and friends. This is an excellent 
opportunity to support your Town, find fun and 
unique items, and eat good food while helping 
your community to thrive.   

The East Central Council of Governments (ECCOG) Area Agency on Aging (AAA) would like to announce the opening 
of a new meal site under our program "Project SMILE" to the Senior Citizens of Elizabeth. They are partnering with 
the American Legion Post 82 in Elizabeth, located at 228 S Banner Street to offer congregate meals on Wednesdays 
and Fridays starting January 5th, 2022. Individuals who are 60+ years of age are encouraged (not required) to donate 
$3.00 for the meals. Guests who are under 60 years of age or are not a spouse of a 60+ individual are required to pay 
a guest fee of $12.25. 

They ask that you RSVP with Bill Mock or Maxine Barbian no later than December 31st, 2021.  
Bill Mock 303-378-8543 
Maxine Barbian 720-320-4540 
They cannot wait to see you for lunch!      
 

Join our team at the Town of Elizabeth by serving on one of our advisory boards! 
All advisory boards report to the Board of Trustees. 

Main Street Board of Directors 
Historic Advisory Board 
Planning Commission 

Contact Zach Higgins – 303-646-4166 ext. 502 for more information.  

Keep an eye out for the new Town Mural  
You will find the mural located along the 
Town trail, under the bridge crossing from 
the North side of Highway 86 to the South 
side of Highway 86.  Artist Shannon Castor 
has designed and will be working to 
complete the mural by the end of the 
year. What a marvelous and beautiful 
addition to the Town Trail!  
 
 

 



 
          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COLORADO ELIZABETH 

It is almost time for the Mayor’s Tree Lighting. Mark your calendars for Saturday, December 4th. Come by to 
meet Santa and enjoy all the fun!  There will be activities up and down Main Street, carriage rides, shopping, 
food, music, and the main attraction Santa. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
Police Chief – Melvin Berghahn 
Sergeant – Sean Bigler 
Sergeant – Kurt Hulce 
Officer – Jason Rogers 
Officer – Alex Allen 
Officer – Steven Herbal 
Officer – Cameron Sage 
Community Liaison – Stephanie Gherbaz 
Office Manager – Mandy Donatelli 

Reserve Officer – William Tannenbaum 
Reserve Officer – Craig Myers 
Volunteer – Frank Hurst and his K9 team 
Volunteer – Jacob Langley 
If you see our staff take the time to say hello or 
give a friendly wave. The PD office number is 
303-646-4664.  Follow us on Facebook 

Daylight saving time ends on Sunday November 
7th. Be sure to set your clocks back one hour. 

Do you know who your Police Department team members are? 
 

The 2021 Historic Main Street holiday ornaments are now on sale at the following 
 Main Street businesses! 

Mountain Man Nut and Fruit Co, The Shoppes at Running Creek Station, The Nest at the 1897 House, The 
Carriage Shoppes and Prickly Pear Antiques 
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